
 

Public Meeting 

Thursday 12th February 2009 ~ 7pm to 9pm 
 

at Bournemouth School for Girls, Castle Lane 
(Main Hall - Entrance via Castle Gate Close) 

 
Agenda 

 

Item 1  A.G.M. and election of Officers 
 
Item 2  Update from previous meetings   -  Mineral Site Allocations Consultation 
                                -  Regional Spatial Strategy - Housing on the Green Belt 
                                -  Castle Lane West Alterations and Road Noise 
                                -  Mill Road North 
                                -  Environment Awareness Week 
 
Item 3  Proposed Events License       -  Lawrence Robson - Community Parks & Countryside 
      Muscliff Park                   Officer and Steven Wright - Principal Licensing Officer 
 
Item 4  Gypsy and Traveller Site in      -  Ms Em Poore - Community Cohesion 
      Bournemouth                  Project Officer (Partnerships & Improvement) and 
                                  Ms Maggs Smith - Housing Officer, Bournemouth       
                                  Churches Housing Association 
 
Item 5  Residents Question Time       -  Residents are invited to submit questions on local matters 
 
Item 6  Any Other Business           -  Proposed date of next Forum meeting - 18th June 2009 
 

N.B. THE FORUM RECEIVES FUNDING FOR DISTRIBUTION AND VENUES FROM THE COUNCIL, BUT IT IS 
TOTALLY INDEPENDENT OF COUNCIL POLICY. IT IS A NON-POLITICAL, NON-PARTISAN PLATFORM FOR LOCAL PEOPLE 

TO MAKE THEIR VIEWS KNOWN. YOUR OPINIONS AND SUPPORT ARE NEEDED AND WILL COUNT 
 

CONTACTS 
 

Write to: The Chairman – TMSTH Area Forum         E-mail: tmsthareaforum@yahoo.com 
       C/o (any of the Councillors named below) 
       Bournemouth Borough Council, Town Hall, Bourne Avenue, Bournemouth BH2 6DY 
 

Ward Councillors for Throop & Muscliff and Strouden Park:- 
 

Cllr Ron Whittaker      - Tel: 575621       E-mail: ronald.whittaker@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr Anne Rey         - Tel: 538068       E-mail: anne.rey@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr Derek Borthwick    - Tel: 397087       E-mail: derek.borthwick@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr John Trickett       - Tel: 07910 011239 E-mail: john.trickett@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr Michael Weinhonig  - Tel: 245843       E-mail: michael.weinhonig@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr David Shaw       - Tel: 518756       E-mail: david.shaw@bournemouth.gov.uk 


